
 

                       
 

April 2022 

 
CRA Graduating Scholars and Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of a Graduating CRA Scholar: 
 
 The time is almost here for us to celebrate the 2022 graduates of the Career Readiness Academy at Mosley! 
  I wanted to take this opportunity to inform you of some important dates and things to remember as graduation day 
approaches.  
 
* Seniors can arrange with Ms. Ferguson to pick up your Career Readiness Academy CLASS OF 2022-yard sign beginning 
Monday, May 2, 2022.  tammy.shawferguson@nhcs.net   910.251.6161 
 
* Graduation will be Friday, May 27, 2022 at 7:00 pm.  The ceremony will be in the auditorium located on the campus of 
Snipes Academy of Arts and Design, which is located at 2150 Chestnut Street. Graduates are to arrive no later than 5:15 pm.  
 
* Graduation practice will be Thursday, May 26, 2021 at 3:30 pm. at Snipes Academy of Arts and Design.  All graduates 
MUST attend practice in order to be eligible to participate in the graduation ceremony.  
 
* All fees MUST be paid and all books be returned by Friday, May 13, 2022 in order for your child to receive their diploma. 
Submit fees to Ms. Gray, treasurer, by exact cash or check (payable to the Career Readiness Academy @ Mosley).  
 
GUIDELINES TO KEEP IN MIND: 
 
-Graduates are to arrive no later than 5:15 pm on the day of the ceremony. 
 
-Parents and guest will not be admitted prior to 6:15pm. 
 
 - Graduates must be dressed in business attire. This includes a shirt, tie, slacks, and dress shoes for the men. Dresses and 
skirts for the young women must be at least knee length, but no longer than their gown. No stiletto heels or heels greater than 
2 inches tall. No jeans, sneakers, flip-flops for either the men or the women. 
 
- Please refrain from bringing and using horns, blowers, or any other noisemakers during the ceremony.  
 
-  If you plan to bring balloons/flowers, please keep them toward the back of the auditorium in order not to block the sight of 
anyone during the ceremony. 
 
- Seating will be first come, first serve.  
 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. Congratulations on this wonderful achievement!  We 
look forward to seeing everyone Friday, May 27, 2022!!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Adrian Pearson 
 
Adrian Pearson 
Principal 
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